3" September 2024

FAO John Gould

I am writing to formally resign from my position at JMS Specialist Joinery Limited.

| would like to express my heartfelt thanks for the support, guidance, and opportunities provided to
me throughout my 14 years with the company.

| would be grateful that given the current circumstances, my last day would be the 27.09.2024.

Thank you once again for everything.

lan Caldecott



